
Dear Incoming Student,
Welcome to 4th grade! We are so excited to welcome you to a new school year. Here
is a list of supplies that you’ll need to help you prepare for the upcoming school year:

● 1 pack of dry erase markers
● 1 clean misfit sock (tube socks work great as erasers!)
● 1 pack of pens (any color is fine)
● 1 large pack of sharpened pencils
● Coloring materials of your choice(crayons, or colored pencils)
● Hand-held pencil sharpener with shaving reservoir
● 2 Glue Sticks- Large
● Pencil box/case of your choice
● Scissors
● 1 single subject notebook; any color
● 1 Composition notebook
● 2 one inch binders
● 2 packages of tab dividers
● 1 package of binder fill paper
● 4 two-pocket folders; 1 yellow, 1 blue, 1 red, and the last one can be

any color
● Headphones/earbuds labeled with your name
● 2 boxes of tissues
● 3 containers of disinfecting wipes

Summer Reading
Make sure you continue to read for at least 20 minutes each day! The more you
read, the more you achieve!

Math Facts
We know how hard you worked in third grade to learn your multiplication facts.
Keep practicing those facts over the summer. We will use them everyday in
fourth grade!

Bring your supplies on the first day of school, August 29th. You will meet your classroom
teacher in front of the building on the lawn in front of the art room. Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,
Grade 4 Teachers


